Van Buren Elementary School Sets Kindergarten Roundup!
 Welcome the Kindergarten Class of 2016-2017
Graduating Class of 2029!

Information regarding Kindergarten roundup will be sent home with current eligible students in Pre-School and Head Start.  If you child does not attend a program, please print off the information or contact Van Buren Elementary, 641-936-4321, to obtain a packet. 
 
WHO: Kindergarten students and parents for the 2016-2017 School Year 
 
WHAT: Kindergarten Roundup
 
WHEN: Monday, May 23  - 6:00 PM 
 
WHERE: Van Buren Elementary School
 
WHY: To help you and your children/our students make the transition from home or pre-school to kindergarten a positive experience.
 
 Informational letters and registration forms have been issued to students who attend the following 4 year old preschool providers;
 
Van Buren Elementary Preschool-Douds Class
Van Buren Elementary Preschool- Hospital Class 
Head Start (4 year old)
If your child does not attend any of the above centers, please contact Van Buren Elementary School at 1-641-936-4321 or toll free 877-368-3536 to register your child and obtain the pertinent information and paperwork.
